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 26th May 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Transport Museum Request 
 
Our theme in Reception for the next half term is “Big Wide World” and as part of this we will be 
learning about transport.  On Monday 13th June, we would like to set up a Mead Transport Museum 
for the children to enjoy.  We are looking for various modes of transport for the museum such as a 
surfboard, motorbike, sports car, electric car, vintage car, bus (!), roller skates, canoe, bike etc.  
 
The museum will be set up in the main school playground and items will be coned off, just like a real 
museum, so that the children will not be able to touch them.  They would need to be in the 
playground for the morning of Monday 13th June.  We will confirm more accurate timings closer to 
the day.  
 
If you are able to lend any transport items to the school, please speak or email the reception class 
teachers. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
The Mead Reception Team 
 
Jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
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